From: Jim Larson [mailto:jwlarson2@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 9:20 PM
To: Keith B. Humphrey
Subject: Appeal of Loss of Recognition by Delta Sigma Phi
Dear Dr. Humphrey, 

Attached you will find our formal appeal to Cal Poly’s decision regarding the loss of recognition of Delta Sigma Phi. I hope you can find the time to earnestly review our case and that you personally will consider the merits of our request for a guaranteed rapid reinstatement. 

I’m sure you’ll agree that punishing those current members of the fraternity, who had nothing to do with an incident that happened over 3 years ago, and who have displayed exemplary behavior during that time, seems heavy handed and unmerited punishment. Being ostracized from the Cal Poly family and the IFC, being unable to engage as a member of the campus community, and being unable to bring new members into the fraternity in the normal IFC and University controlled manner has been a significant burden. Yet the chapter has survived and excelled in every way possible. 

Please bring these innocent young men back under the oversight of the University as soon as possible. They are only asking to become part of the full student body of the University they are so proud of. As you will see in our attached appeal (including information which you may have previously not seen), and which we hope you will agree with, they have truly earned it.  

Sincerely, 

James W. Larson

National President

Delta Sigma Phi

Cal Poly, BS 1975, MBA 1976   

